
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-07396

From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

mndadams@cox.net
Saturday, March 13, 2010 8:10 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

I completely disagree with CFTC changing the leverage in retail Forex customers to the 10:1 The change is not protecting the
small traders with their small accounts. Reference message RIN 3038-AC61. Dean Adams


